Hi Yan,
This is wonderful to read. | am delighted that the exchange with Stamping Ground
School went so well. You and your school were wonderful to work with in doing the

exchange. Take care and | will look forward to hearing from you again soon. Ken

Sent from my iPod

On Feb 7, 2011, at 8:28 AM, Mei Yan Lo <meiyanlo@yahoo.com.hk> wrote:

Hi Ken,

We've just finished the visit and come back Hong Kong. I'd like to tell you that this
trip was a totally success. It was a very valuable experience for my students. They
went to a lot of memorable places, learnt in the fifth grade classes , interacted with
wonderful teachers (Mrs Singer and Mrs Walker) and the lovely students. Without
Mr Krueger's kindness and thoughtfulness,our students would not have enjoyed
themselves and learnt so much. Last but not least, the host families are really
wonderful, they've treated our students as their own children, | am very impressed.
Stamping Ground Elementary is really a great school.

Thanks for IAIE's and the Central Office's support, you let us meet such wonderful
people in Stamping Ground.

Regards,

Yan

Vice Principal

Tai Po Old Market Public School



